
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

US 27 AT NORTHWOOD BOULEVARD 

   CONSTRUCTION BEGINS JANUARY 7, 2022  

Financial Project ID: 442124-1-52-01 January 2022 

CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Corine Burgess, Community Outreach Manager 
(863) 225-0422 
corine.burgess@dot.state.fl.us 

Andy Orrell, Director of Communications 
(863) 519-2828 
andy.orrell@dot.state.fl.us 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work on January 7, 2022, to make improvements to 

US 27 at Northwood Boulevard in Highlands County. The project length is less than a mile and the     

project limits are identified below.  

Enlarged map on back page 

 Constructing a bi-directional median/

widening on US 27 at Northwood     

Boulevard  

 Widening for off-set left turns  

 Signing and pavement marking 

 Estimated construction cost is $630,000      

Project Location Map 

STAY INFORMED 
by visiting 

www.swflroads.com/current projects 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins January 7, 2022; 

 estimated completion is spring 2022 

During construction there may be daytime 

and nighttime single lane closures on US 27 

near Northwood Boulevard 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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